
NOTICE 

 

 

The  Bell  County  Board  of  Education  will  hold  a  Public  Forum  to  

discuss  the 2020-2021 District Wellness Needs Assessment in conjunction with 

the current Student Welfare and Wellness Policy on Tuesday, January 19, 2021 

at 6:00 p.m. at the Bell County Administrative Office, Pineville, Kentucky 

during the regular scheduled board meeting.  All participants in the public 

forum are asked to adhere to all public safety guidelines regarding COVID-19, 

wear a mask and maintain social distancing guidelines.   


